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Zoom Link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/9075264746

Meeting ID: 907 526 4746

Passcode: observe
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The Spring Term 2025 timetable will be available soon. Students

will be sent their assigned registration start date/time to their

University webmail account in early March. Tiered registration

for Spring Term will begin mid-March until early April. Open

registration will begin early April.

 

Developmental Studies will be offering three DEV-3600 Special

Topics courses. If you have not yet completed CRS-1200, you

may substitute it with two DEV-3600 courses. 

For guidance on the registration process, please refer to the

attached video walkthrough: Student Planning 5 - Registering -

YouTube.

If you require further assistance with course registration, please

contact dev.studies@uwinnipeg.ca to schedule an appointment. 

 

Spring Term 2025

https://www.youtube.com/watch?time_continue=3&v=_G3oqYwEaiE&embeds_referring_euri=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.uwinnipeg.ca%2F&source_ve_path=MjM4NTE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?time_continue=3&v=_G3oqYwEaiE&embeds_referring_euri=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.uwinnipeg.ca%2F&source_ve_path=MjM4NTE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?time_continue=3&v=_G3oqYwEaiE&embeds_referring_euri=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.uwinnipeg.ca%2F&source_ve_path=MjM4NTE


On February 18, 2025. Dr. Catherine-Laura Dunnington and

Developmental Studies’ students met with Minister Jenna Sudds at Saint

Boniface Hospital. During the meeting, Minister Sudds made an

announcement about a continued partnership with the Manitoba

government to open childcare centres at hospitals, ensuring that

healthcare workers have access to quality childcare at their workplaces.

You can read more about it here.

Following the announcement, Minister Sudds took the time to speak with

the students and Dr. Dunnington, asking what inspired them to pursue

early childhood education. Their responses reflected a deep passion for

the field, shaped by creativity, a love of working with children and

personal experiences. 

Students Meet with the Minister of
Families, Children and Social

Development

https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/manitoba/manitoba-accessible-child-care-space-openings-1.7462200


We understand that many of you are facing challenges in
finding courses to fulfill your Humanities and Science
Requirements. To support you, we are compiling a list of
recommended courses to share with all students. 

In addition to our recommendations, we would like to include
insights from students. We have created a form where you can
suggest courses that you believe would be beneficial to your
peers. Your input is invaluable in fostering a supportive
academic community. 

Please take a moment to fill out the form below: 

Student Input:
 Humanities and Science 

Course Recommendations 

https://forms.office.com/r/djchSNzGUR

Thank you for your participation. Your contributions help
strengthen our program and support fellow students. 

https://forms.office.com/r/djchSNzGUR


Another way to look up courses to fulfill your degree
requirements is by using WebAdvisor. Please click on the
link below to watch the Instructional Video:

Student Planning: 
Finding Courses

https://youtu.be/mv7aBveiOdE?si=cF71anI_Wl9vvPfz

https://youtu.be/mv7aBveiOdE?si=cF71anI_Wl9vvPfz


PERMISSION TO REGISTER IN
DEVELOPMENTAL STUDIES

COURSES

If you need permission in
registering to Developmental
Studies courses, please fill out
this form: 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/u1ty7n5jNR

You can also find this form in the
Developmental Studies Website
under the Contact section. You will
receive an email once your request
has been reviewed. We aim to review
and process your request within 3-5
business days.

https://forms.office.com/r/u1ty7n5jNR

